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To tenants at Södra Slevgränd 1–47, 4–222 

and Norra Slevgränd 224–370 
 

The renovations will start this autumn 
 

As we informed you earlier, we will be renovating your bathroom and your 

laundry room. We are planning on starting the renovations in autumn 2020. We will start 

renovationg on Södra Slevgränd 47. On the back of this sheet you can see in what 

order we are renovating. The entire project will take about two years. 

 

Information meeting 

In good time before building work begins, we will also invite tenants to an 

information meeting where you will be told more about the renovations. It is 

important that you come to that meeting. 

 

Questions and comments? 

Contact your area landlord Fredrik Byström on 090-17 77 65 or at 

fredrik.bystrom@bostaden.umea.se. 

 

Best regards, 

Bostaden 
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